Treloweth News



Can you believe there is just under a fortnight until the Easter break? We still have a lot to cram into this busy term, and we know that the children are going to have a fun and interesting couple of weeks! Thursday 29th March is the last day of term; you are welcome to collect your child/ren from 2pm.

DREAM, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE

Egg-Cellent News!

As part of our interesting learning in Year 2, we are hatching our very own eggs supplied by 'Incredible Eggs' over the coming weeks. The children will have the opportunity to see the eggs hatch (chick dependent); see them grow and handle them.



The chicks will then be collected by Incredible Eggs at the end of week and returned to the farm. Once returned, they will be kept in and grown some of on in spacious, warm, carefully maintained accommodation. This is kept clean and well-ventilated. They are ready to go outside at about eight weeks of age. Some are sold to private sellers.

Easter Egg Donation

As in previous years, we are holding an Easter Bingo event. Invitations will be coming home with children next week. We look forward to seeing as many of you as we can on the day you are invited, and hope that this is the biggest Easter Bingo yet!

In preparation for the event, we politely ask for donations of Easter eggs – any size – to be made. If you are able to support the school in this event, please hand any Easter eggs to your child's class teacher. Thank you in advance.

Sports Relief

As part of Sport Relief, there will be lots of sporting challenges around school next week with lots of sporting prizes to be won. On Tuesday, we have a 'Sports for Champions' visit – where an athlete will be visiting Treloweth, and on Friday 23rd March, we ask that children dress up in their favourite sporting attire (anything sporty!). Those of you who are taking part in the sponsored event, please return your sponsor forms by Thursday 29th March.

Attendance

Please be aware that some parents and carers will be receiving letters highlighting that their child's attendance has dropped below 93%. These letters are sent without prejudice and are to inform parents and carers of their child's attendance. Only those who's attendance has not improved will receive a letter.

MARCH

- Friday 23rd Sports Relief
- Monday 26th Class/Group Photos
- Tuesday 27th/Wednesday 28th –
 Easter Bingo
- Thursday 29th Last Day of Term –
 2pm Finish

EASTER BREAK

Friday 30th March - Friday 13th April

April

Monday 23 – Thursday 26th –
 Parental Consultations – Details to

JULY

- Monday 23rd School closed to all pupils
- Tuesday 24th School closed to all pupils



Treloweth Primary School, throughout the year, distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not endorse these services.

Tesco 'Bags of Help' - Bikes for Beginners

We have been very lucky to have been chosen by the Tesco stores at Pool and Redruth to be a part of their bags of help appeal. We want to buy new bikes, scooters and safety equipment for our EYFS classes.

Every time you use your own bag, the checkout operator should give you a small blue token with which to vote. Please vote for Treloweth school – Bikes for Beginners.

First prize is £4000, second prize is £2000 and third prize is £1000. We are guaranteed to have £1000 but it would be amazing to win the top prize.

Please could you help us by supporting this appeal and asking your friends and relatives to do so too. The appeal lasts throughout March and April.

Traffic Incident

On Wednesday 6th December, a black Vauxhall Zafira was damaged after a car hit the passenger side wheel whilst it was parked opposite the main school gates. If you witnessed the incident, we ask that you contact the school.



Treloweth Primary School, throughout the year, distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not endorse these services.

The Hub (Portreath), Bill & Edna Hampton.

ALL PROCEEDS TO LOCAL CHARITIES